
From: Sabha Abour <Sabha.Abour@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Friday, May 26, 2023 10:32:09 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Richard Superfine 

<Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Lamont Robinson <lamont@lamontjrobinson.com> 

Subject: Ald. Robinson Lobbyist Report  

  

Alderman Lamont J. Robinson attended a dinner event in his official capacity on Wednesday, May 24, 

2023 at the Dearborn restaurant sponsored and hosted by Zillow. The purpose of the event was to 

discuss public policy solutions to address the racial home ownership gap and Ald. Robinson attended 

given his membership on the City Council Committee on Housing and Real Estate and his past advocacy 

on issues related to appraisal discrimination in the Illinois General Assembly.  

 

Thanks! Please let me know if there’s anything else needed.  

 

 

Respectfully,  

 

Dr. Sabha Abour, Chief of Staff | 4th Ward 

Alderman Lamont J. Robinson 
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